# At John Bosco, newsletter

## Year 3

### Important Info

PE is on Tuesdays.
Books and reading records need to be in school every day and will be changed as required. Please ensure they are signed by an adult.

Homework and spellings are given out on Fridays and are to be returned for the following Friday.

#### Class Scripture

"Above all, love each other deeply because love covers a multitude of sins. Offer hospitality to one another without grumbling. Each of you should you use whatever gift you have recieved to serve others, as faithful stewards of God's grace in its various forms."

1 Peter 4:8-10

#### Our Staff

Mrs Armstrong - Class Teacher Miss Booth - Teaching Assistant Miss Chin - Teaching Assistant Mr Osman - Teaching Assistant

#### Reminders

Just a gentle reminder that all medical information needs to be updated with the school.

Please also remember to update the list of consent regarding who will be picking your child up.